Attention Parents:

You are invited to join the

Our Lady of the Cross PTO

We will be holding our first meeting on

September 19, 2022

@ 6:00 pm in Room 109!

We welcome all OLC parents and teachers!

Please join us in developing our PTO program at OLC.

We plan many exciting activities throughout the year for
your children and strongly encourage your involvement!

Officer Elections will be held at this meeting.

Can’t make it and want to be a part of this wonderful addition to Our Lady of the Cross?

Email us at pto@outladyofthecross.org




